
Easing Visiting Restrictions 
 
Although visiting restrictions have been 
implemented to prevent the spread of COVID-19,  
we will ease visiting restrictions as of Nov 1, 2021. 
 
【 To All Visitors 】  

・ Visiting hours are as follows: 

Mon-Fri    2:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
* No visiting on weekends (Sat, Sun) or national holidays 

・ Please stop by the General Information desk to receive a visitor’s pass 

before going to wards. 

Visits prohibited if you do not have a visitor’s pass. 

Be sure to notify a nurse at the staff station before and after visits. 

・ Visits limited to once a day, up to 15min, up to 2 visitors at a time. 

Visitors must be aged 15 and above. 

・ Those with temperatures over 37.0°C (98.6°F) or symptoms below are 

prohibited from visiting: 

Coughs, difficulty breathing, sputum, sore throat,  

runny nose/congestion, diarrhea, fatigue, loss of taste or smell 

Those who apply to conditions specified in the COVID-19 self-checklist 

may be prohibited as well. 

・ Visitors are prohibited from eating or drinking inside wards. 

・ Visitors are required to wear facemasks and practice hand hygiene. 

 
【 To All Inpatients 】 

・ Inpatients may go to shops or use coin-operated laundry under the 

following rules: 

① Adhere to precautionary measures  

(wear facemasks and practice hand hygiene) 

② Notify the ward nurse when leaving the ward 

③ No visiting outside the ward  

No eating or drinking outside your room 
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